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Welcome to the latest Edition of our NewsletterΧΦ 
 

Exciting News! We have a new home 

As we mentioned in the newsletter 6, the AHT trustees had been looking for a suitable 
storage and office location for moving much of the books, files, papers and stock.  Much of 
this had been stored in the Trustees and ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΩ homes for well over a decade. 
 
Membership Secretary, Roger Allton was able to secure an office/store location, close to his 
home near Nottingham. 
 
Located on the St James Business Park, located just outside Radcliffe -on-Trent, the office is 
situated behind the main business units. 
 
Consisting of an office, kitchen, and research scanning space and archive, the St James 
location was a real find and within budget. 
 

 
Proud to have our new AHT Office and Store 



 
 

 
Office and administration 

 

 
Large area for scanning documents 

 



 
Unpacking:  Still plenty of space for storage and archiving and still smiling 

 

 
Getting started: We even have a space to host small meetings. 

 
 



Members will be welcome to come to see what we have ς buying items as well. Their 

assistance with the digitisation particularly, will be greatly appreciated. 

Roger has generously offered his time and will personally operate this office/store, since it 

ƛǎ ƻƴƭȅ н ƳƛƭŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ Ƙƛǎ ƘƻƳŜΣ ŀƴŘ ƻƴ ŀ Řŀȅ ǘƛƳŜ ΨŜǾŜǊȅ мл ƳƛƴǎΩ ōǳǎ ǊƻǳǘŜΦ 

Located off the A52, 12 miles from the A1  or 3 miles from Radcliffe Station. 

Please telephone Roger before visiting: Mobile. 07973223111, to make sure I shall be 

there. 

Address:  

St.James Business Park 

Radcliffe on Trent, Nottingham NG12 2JP 

 

We can now look to welcome members to come and visit and enjoy a coffee. 

Special thanks to AHT Member Andy Millington who came and help set the storage, 

build racks. Andy also helped create a cataloguing system for items. Andy kindly 

volunteered and was generously given time off by his company, Games Workshop to come 

and help as part of their Charity Day initiatives. 

Can you helpΧ? Do you get time off from work as a charity initiative, if so the AHT needs 

you! 


